
$999,999 - 16561 Celadon Court, Chino Hills
MLS® #TR24060017

$999,999
3 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 2,095 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

N/A, Chino Hills, CA

Located in a highly desired Chino Hills cul de
sac neighborhood, this home is ready for you
to move in! Upon entering you will appreciate
the home's vaulted ceilings and natural light in
the formal living / dining room. The dine-in
kitchen has been beautifully updated with
granite counter tops, mosaic tile backsplash,
stainless steel appliances and custom
cabinets. It is also open to the family room
which is centered around the warm brick
fireplace, perfect for relaxing. You will
appreciate the den that can be converted into
the home's 4th bedroom and a full bathroom
downstairs. Upstairs, the primary suite has a
balcony overlooking the rolling hills and
features dual sink vanity, large soaking tub
and separate walk-in shower. The 2nd floor
also features 2 additional bedrooms and a full
bathroom. The private rear yard features a
covered patio and offers plenty of room to
entertain. The buyer is to assume the
remainder of the solar lease contract and take
advantage of the low electricity costs! Come
make this your dream home.

Built in 1995

Additional Information

City Chino Hills

County San Bernardino

Zip 91709

MLS® # TR24060017



Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 3

Square Ft 2,095

Lot Size 0.13

Neighborhood CHINO HILLS (91709)

Garages 3
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